
 

       

    
  

Ref: SSM.JCPKS4OptionChoices 
 
20th May 2024 
 
 
Dear Families  
 
Thank you for your support over the past few weeks regarding your child's KS4 Options process. We 

are pleased to announce that we will be able to send the pupils home with their option choices letter 

on the 24th May as per our timeline.  

 

The letter will explain the core subjects and the subsequent choice in each block that has been 

allocated to your child. If you have any questions regarding these my details will be on the letter. If 

your child is away Friday, or for whatever reason the letter does not reach you, please contact the 

school so we can arrange this for you.  

 
Kind regards  
 

Steve Smith 

 
Mr Smith 
Assistant Headteacher 

 
 
 

 

  
 

 

 
 


